
Our school has a school partnership with Mapeera Secondary School Kalungu in Uganda. 
Since 2012 we have supported this school by PROBONO association. 
Secondary school in Uganda needed a new kitchen and a new dormitory. 
In our school we have a “Day for Africa”.  
This means that our students work one day instead of school work in different jobs and spend the money for the 
project. 
They send their salary for the project in Uganda. 
We succeeded building a new kitchen and dormitory for Africa’s students. 
 

We worked for Africa too, for instance Phillip cut grass at the sports field, Yannik P.,Vera helped in the garden, Vivian, Nanda and 
Anna had a job in the kinder garden, Luke helped in the ice cream parlor, Christian worked in the bookshop, Marylou, Peter and 
Bleart helped in the domestic home, Ozan helped by car wash and Hannah worked in the coffee shop.  
Our class earned 515 €. We are proud! 
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Headmaster of Uganda’s school visited us in summer. We celebrated 150 
jubilee of our school and  Mr. Walyaula presented with our students 
Uganda’s dances. 

 Also we could support a new sanitary facility, too. 
 


